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Raywood, Simon

From: victoria white
Sent: 28 February 2024 23:24
To: Cottam Solar Project
Subject: Cottam Solar application

This is one of several applicants impacting a vast area of land. I have not been able to access all the information but I 
am very concerned about the huge detrimental impact on the areas targeted by these solar projects. The local area 
is being consistently targeted by various applicants who show no regard for the impact on land and life. The 
cumulative effects will devastate Lincolnshire and surrounding areas for no real nett gain. It is not right to takeover 
in such ways and leave an inefficient high maintenance solar program. A legacy to fall on future generations to clear 
up as best they can with pollution and prevention of life for so many people and animals for decades and beyond. It 
is completely irresponsible to go ahead with these projects. Alternative ways are available for energy and working 
towards carbon neutral.  
Please prevent disaster now and in the future. 
 
Regards 
 
Victoria White 
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